
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Crook County, a political subdivision of the State of Oregon, published a 
Request for Proposals (RFP) for Landfill Scaling Software and 
Accessories on October 1, 2020.   
 
As originally posted, the anticipated date of contract award was 
Thursday, November 12, 2020.   
 
Please note that this meeting has been rescheduled for Wednesday, 
November 18, 2020.  The meeting location remains unchanged (320 NE 
Court Street, Prineville, OR 97754).  The meeting will begin at 9:00 
A.M. 
 
 


